
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  October 4, 2024 

 

 

Officer Awarded By Peace Committee  

Officer Blalack was given an award by the Cottage Grove Peace 

Through Unity Committee. He was selected by community members 

for promoting peace in our community. Way to go Officer Blalack! 

 

Remember To Save The Date For Coffee With A Cop  

Cottage Grove Police Department is excited to bring another Coffee 

With A Cop opportunity. Mark those calendars for Friday, October 

18th from 9:00 to 11:00 am at POUR 818 | tea + coffeehouse.  

 

Police Department Wears Pink  

Breast Cancer Awareness Month is a time dedicated to bringing 

awareness to and showing our support of those who have been 

affected by it. This October, the Police Department brought back the 

pink badge that each officer will be wearing, in addition to pink 

undershirts, and pins. Other department members will be supporting 

the cause by wearing a pink fleece. 

 

Who are your Ancestors? 

The Cottage Grove Genealogical Society’s Family History Month 

Open House is Saturday, October 5th, from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm in 

the Shepherd Room at the Community Center.  For more information 

visit www.cggenealogy.org or call 541-942-9570. 

 

Yard of the Week  

Congratulations to 462 1st Street, chosen as the final Yard of the 

Week winner for 2024.  Thank you to everyone who submitted 

nominations and to all of you who worked so hard to beautify your 

neighborhood and community.  

 

Quote of the day: 

 

 “The time to relax is when you don’t have time for it.” 

 

   ~ Sydney J. Harris 

http://www.cggenealogy.org/

